
 

  

  

 

 

Bassett Island cleanup 
May 8, 2021  |  8:30 til done 

 
 

Volunteers needed for Bassett Island cleanup, May 8 
 
The Pocasset Water Quality Coalition and the listed neighborhood associations are 
cosponsoring a cleanup of the Bassett Island shoreline on Saturday, May 8.  They will 
be supported by the Bourne Shore & Harbors Committee and the Department of Natural 
Resources. This heavily used island has not had a thorough cleanup in seven 
years.  Ferry trips to the island will begin at 8:30 from Barlows Landing.  Barlows 
Landing has very few parking spaces, so volunteers are urged to carpool with friends or 
neighbors. 
 
Volunteers should dress appropriately, including masks, work gloves and waterproof 
shoes or boots, and if possible, their own PFDs for the ferry ride.  They should also 
bring a refillable water bottle - the Pocasset Water Quality Coalition will provide an Igloo 
cooler for refills, and will provide individually-packaged snacks. 
 
 
Sponsoring Organizations 

Pocasset Village Association 
Cedar Point Association 
Pocasset Heights Improvement Association 
Pocasset Water Quality Coalition 
  

 


